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Report Number: 2019=3355

Incident:  Suspended Driver's License

Location: Cannonball Trail and Bristol Ridge Rd.
Township: Bristol

Date, Time Occurred: 10-31-2019 1208

Date, Time Assigned: same

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies conducted a traffic stop at Cannonball Trail and Bristol
Ridge Rd for a stop sign violation. The driver who was identified as Jocelynn Stewart a 35 year
old female from the 0-600 block of Greenfield Turn, Yorkville was driving on a suspended
driver's license. Jocelynn was charged with the violation and released at the scene with a court
date.

Reporting Deputy: Joseph Melchiori KE81

Supervisor: : Disseminated on:

/4

The Sheriff's Office would like to remind the public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve
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Report Number: 2019-3346

Incident:  Personal Injury Accident
Location: Budd Road East of Millbrook Road
Township: fox

Date, Time Occurred: 10/31/19 @ 0441 Hours

Date, Time Assigned: 10/31/19 @ 0441 Hours

Synopsis:

Kendall County Sheriff's Deputies responded to the area of Budd Road and Millbrook Road for
the report of an crash with unknown injuries. Upon further investigation it was discovered that
Jasmine Marie Fisher, a 23 year old female from the 1900 block of Rosemary Circle in
Sandwich, lost control of her vehicle due to the weather and a mechanical malfunction. The
vehicle left the roadway striking a tree. Fisher was transported to Rush Copley Medical Center
for her injuries.

Reporting Deputy: Cooper #169
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Supervisor: { Disseminated on:

The Sheriff's Office would like to reﬂ% public that all persons are presumed innocent until

proven guilty in a court of law.

For additional press inquiries, please contact pio@co.kendall.il.us

Ready to Protect, Proud to Serve



